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January 23, 1975 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for sending me your thoughts regarding the CIA and also 

the James Earl Ray case. 

Should you feel that you have some information that should be 
brought to my attention, I would be pleased to hear from you again. 

Thanks for letting me know of your views. 

WP:rta 


